

## Holocaust & Intolerance Museum of New Mexico

COMBATING HATE AND INTOLERANCE AND PROMOTING UNDERSTANDING THROUGH EDUCATION

October 27, 2009

H. Sanford Rudnick 1200 Mt. Diable Blvd (105) Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr. Rudnick,

Thank you so much for sending us a copy of your illustrated book, A REMEMBRANCE OF MILK AND HONEY, which is now part of the Library of the Holocaust & Intolerance Museum of New Mexico. You are very generous to remember us this way.

When I began reading your book, I was unprepared for the chills than ran down my chest and back. Throughout my life, and especially since working here at the Museum, I've become accustomed to reading about Holocaust victims, but nothing has touched me as much as your story about the metal milk containers and the bones and memories which they held.

Your language and drawings are gentle enough not to frighten the children (and adults) who will be reading this, yet your message is quite clear.

Thank you again for sending your book. I look forward to seeing any others that you will be writing. Please keep in touch.

æ All Funbaum

Sincerely,

Barbara H. Weinbaum

Librarian